
 
 

Joint Letter from the AES and the KWPN regarding the nomination of Dr Eva-Maria Broomer (AES) for 

the position of Vice President, and of Ralph van Venrooij (KWPN) to the Executive Committee  

 

14th September 2023 

Dear Sirs/Madams 

 

We are delighted to continue the spirit of cooperation between our studbooks by presenting a joint 

nomination from the KWPN and the AES for Dr Eva-Maria Broomer to stand for re-election for the position 

of Vice President, supported by Ralph van Venrooij to continue his work on the Executive Committee.  

 

The KWPN and the AES continue to recognise that the challenges facing our industry now and in future can 

only be met by working together and by forging strong relationships across studbooks and nations.  

 

Through our work at the service of the WBFSH and its Marketing Department, we are helping to drive 

forward key strategic objectives of the organisation in a wide range of areas such the development of our 

website and digital transformation, which is opening up opportunities for breeders all over the world. This 

also includes the delivery of highly popular webinars and the support of our first WBFSH trade stands at 

World Breeding Championships. 

 

Dr Eva-Maria Broomer and Ralph van Venrooij not only share a deep knowledge and passion for our 

industry, but have also created a strong and successful Marketing Department that makes a significant 

contribution to the WBFSH. 

 

We are delighted to be thus offering the WBFSH members, by re-electing Eva and Ralph, the opportunity 

to continue to foster the spirit of cooperation between WBFSH member studbooks to benefit the 

organisation and to further our common aims of supporting all sports horse breeders and studbooks.  

 

With kind regards 

 

 

Andries van Daalen    Joris van den Oetelaar 

Chairman, KWPN    Director, Anglo European Studbook   


